
Thinking Lab: Projecting the Barcelona of the Future. 22@ 2030 
 
This year, in its 10th Edition, with the title Thinking Lab: Projecting the Barcelona of the Future. 22@ 
2030, the workshop has been designed in collaboration with BIT Habitat- Ajuntament de Barcelona 
and is centered on the study of the Barcelona of the future, focusing on the 22@ innovation district 
and responding to the urban needs of the Barcelona City Hall. 
 
Participating students will work on a real present challenge, and their final projects will be handed to 
the city. The start and final projects presentation will have place in Ca l’Alier, building of the Urban 
Innovation Centre of BIT-  Ajuntament de Barcelona, in the 22@ district. 
 
This is a unique opportunity to collaborate in the creation of a new city, both at Urban and Project 
levels. 
 
The Workshop consists of guided visits, conferences and multidisciplinary projects workshops related 
to topics such as environment, architecture and construction. 
 
You can find more detailed information of the program at 
https://www.salleurl.edu/en/education/architecture-workshop-thinking-lab-projecting-barcelona-
future-22-2030 
 
The course is 4 weeks long, from the 25th June to the 19th July 2019, and the cost is 
1980€  (accommodation is not included) 
 
Registration is open since the 1st December 2019 and can be done online.  For registrations done 
before the 18th January  a 15% discount will be applied and  10% discount for registrations before 
the 18th April.   
 
Students from universities with an agreement with La Salle Campus Barcelona benefit of an 
additional 10% discount. 
In order to benefit they need to contact: summerschool@salle.url.edu 
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